

Early Learning Day of Action!

Tuesday, June 2nd

What can you do in this key moment?

Take 5 minutes for kids under 5 to raise your voice for early learning.

Join in to urge legislators to prioritize early learning in special session

On Tuesday, take action and activate your networks to do the same! You'll get a flyer on

On Tuesday, take action and activate your networks to do the same! You'll get a flyer on Monday afternoon with up-to-date, easy-to-use messages and clear ways to take action. Mark your calendar and join with advocates across the state! Get ready to:



Call your legislators

They need to hear from constituents that early learning is a priority! Phone calls are critical to communicating the urgency of investing in early learning this session.



Send personal emails to your legislators

We need a high volume of messages to get to legislators as they negotiate the budget so they see early learning is a priority to voters!



Send a Letter to the Editor in to your local paper

Amplify your advocacy through the media by sharing why highquality early learning is important for Washington's children and families, education system and economy



Use social media to promote the efforts

Spread the call to action and put out the public call for legislators to take action!

The Early Learning Action Alliance is convened by the Children's Alliance. Please contact Jennifer Jennings Shaffer for more information: jennifer@childrensalliance or 206-324-0340 ext. 21.